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This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Hello -

My name is Samantha Prince - I'm a resident physician at University of Wisconsin and I'm
writing in support of the 2023 ACT-186 Board of Health Amendments to the Proposal 2024
Operating Budget and the Nurse home visiting amendment, P&F-0O-01.

If approved, this would greatly help our patient population at the Wingra Clinic.

Thanks for your consideration,
Dr. Prince

Samantha Prince, MD

PGY1, Family Medicine Resident, Wingra Clinic

University of Wisconsin School of Medicine and Public Health
e: samantha.prince@fammed.wisc.edu
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